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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT TO COUNCIL,  June 2004 
 
 
BRANCH ACTIVITIES 
 
 
A Job Shadow and  Student night was held April 15,  2004. About 22 GPRC 
students “shadowed” a professional member for an afternoon and after enjoyed a 
free dinner and presentation by the Peace River Executive. 
 
Branch members presented awards on June 7 & 16 to individuals that placed 1st 
(Grade10-12) and 3rd (Grade 7-9) for the bridge building event of the Provincial 
School Challenge. Ironically, they were sisters, and possibly future APEGGA 
members 
 
The Permit to Practice seminar was held in Grande Prairie Regional Collage and 
was well attended, Good Work Ross!  
 
Previous Executive meetings were held on March 2, April 6 and June 1 (we 
missed May). 
 
BRANCH BUDGET 
 
The Branch is financially sound 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
The Branch is looking forward to its annual APEGGA golf tournament that will 
be held in Fairview on July 24, 2004. The event should be held/hosted with ASET 
similar to the last two years.   
 
The branch is also considering an event relating to the recent dinosaur discovery 
in Pipestone Creek involving one of our Professional members. We are trying to 
develop a field day involving young dino-children and a technical presentation for 
the dino-adults. 
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